
 

April Prayer Letter 
    

Dear Family and Friends, 

  

Here is a quick update of how things are going on field in Spain. We continue to 

wait on God to show us where He would have us serve. He has not opened the 

doors yet for us to move to the locations that we found strategic for our ministry. 

We have attempted to secure a place to live and have applied for nearby jobs; 

so far, we don’t have any answers. We want to be careful to discern whether 

God is telling us no or that we just have to be more persistent (and patient). 

  

While we wait, we have been researching and visiting other unreached towns in 

north Spain, and I have been applying for jobs in these towns. When we came 

to Spain three years ago, God showed us direction by providing a job in a town 

where we could help establish a church and giving us a house for rent at the 

same time. This time, God’s plan for how we establish a mission point might be 

different! 

  

I’ve also had opportunities to preach at the church here in Logroño. Some 

family friends and one of my friends from high school attended, and they all 

heard the gospel and were challenged to consider Christ above all else. 

  



 

As I was preparing to write to you, I was reminded of 1 Peter 5:7: “casting all 

your care upon Him, for He careth for you.” I know that God will provide just in 

the right time—His time! I’m encouraged to pray more and trust more knowing 

that God cares for me, us, and the people in Spain. 

  

Would you also continue to pray for us?  

  

 

Prayer Points 

• A location for ministry. We are considering Fraga, Alfaro, Los 

Corrales de Buelna and Laredo. We still want to keep Peralta as an 

option for us. 

• An affordable place to live in that town 

• A part-time job (or even a flexible full-time job), preferably in town.  

• My family in Logroño as my mother’s health is declining 

• Our friends and family that heard the gospel 

• More opportunities to share the good news while we wait. 

 

 



 

 

This coastal town of Laredo, 

Cantabria, attracts many 

vacationers. We happily discovered 

an ice cream shop—it was delicious, 

wish you were here!  

 

 

 

We thank you for your support and 

prayers! 

 

All for Jesus! 

 

Victor and Maddy Ramirez 

ramirezinspain.com  
 

Support the North Spain Project  
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